
 
 

NATIVE THINGS THAT FLUTTER IN THE GARDEN 
 

 
Sponsored by Pulaski County Master Gardeners 
 
This seminar begins a new approach to continuing education sponsored by PCMGs. An afternoon 
session will now be offered to expand on the PCMG regular morning meeting topic. In addition, 
both sessions will be open to non-PCMGs.  
 
The speaker for the PCMG February meeting will be Butterfly House Mentor, Kitty Sanders of the 
Botanical Gardens of the Ozarks. During the morning, Sanders will focus on 
butterflies native to Arkansas, host and nectar plants and monarch programs. 
The afternoon will focus on in-depth butterfly gardening, protecting the life cycle of 
butterflies, and raising butterflies at home. 
 

D ate: Tuesday, February 20, 2018 
Cost:  $30.00 per person (includes box lunch from Apple Spice Junction) 

 
Registration: January 17 – February 13, 2018 

 
Morning seminar (February general meeting) at St. James United Methodist Church, 321 Pleasant 
Valley Dr., Little Rock  
11:00 – 11:30 Registration for Non-PCMG participants  
11:30 – 12:30  Seminar  
 
Lunch and Afternoon session at U of A System Cooperative Extension Service building auditorium, 
2301 S. University Ave., Little Rock 
12:30 – 1:30 (travel and lunch) 
1:30 – 3:30  Seminar  
  
PCMG Education Credit Hours:  2 hours Morning Seminar; 2 hours Afternoon Seminar 
 

The seminar is limited to first 100 people who register. 
 

No refunds after February 13, 2018. 
 
For additional information, contact Michele Wasson,  michele4950@att.net  or 501.940.0889 
 
 
 
 
The University of Arkansas System Division of Agriculture offers all its Extension and Research programs to all eligible 
persons without regard to race, color, sex, gender identity, sexual orientation, national origin, religion, age, disability, 
marital or veteran status, genetic information, or any other legally protected status, and is an Affirmative Action/Equal 
Opportunity Employer.  
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